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PolicyLab experts welcome this opportunity to comment on the Proposed Rule on “Public Charge Ground of
Inadmissibility” and to offer our recommendations.

In this response, PolicyLab experts highlight some key elements of the proposed rule that they support,
changes that they believe are still necessary and additional considerations for the Department of Homeland
Security (DHS) as it considers how to implement this final rule.
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